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To Whom It May Concern,


It is with pleasure that I provide this letter of recommendation for Milo George and his company 
TurfTecs/PSFS.  We have partnered with Milo George on a few artificial turf installment projects 
as well as utilized his turf grooming services for years now.


In 2014 we needed to replace our artificial turf field inside our stadium complex.  Since we 
were already contracting with Milo for his grooming services, we decided to contract with him 
to oversee the installation project as well.  His expertise in the industry and his attention to 
detail during this installation project was very comforting.  To know that someone other than 
the sales team for the turf company had our best interest in mind - was well worth the money.


We are currently involved in another artificial turf installation project in another location on 
campus.  Milo George was the first person I called to contract with him again to serve as a 
consultant on this project.  Again, having someone with his expertise in my corner takes a lot of 
pressure off me in hoping this project goes well.


I would highly recommend Milo’s services to anyone wanting peace of mind that your 
investment in artificial turf selection and installment is done right the first time! I also highly 
recommend him for all your turf grooming and upkeep needs.  He is reasonably priced and 
offers peace of mind that our investment is well taken care of.


Bill Ross


Bill Ross 
Director of Athletics & Recreation

Allegheny College


